Relay For Life of The Eastside – Meeting Recap December 5, 2015

Last night Relay for Life of the Eastside had our first planning meeting.  We are happy to say that not only did we have a great turnout, we also had representatives there from all three Relay communities!  

[bookmark: _GoBack]While our meetings are open to any Relayer, we know that people can't always attend.  So after each meeting, there will be a type up of the minutes and post them to the Facebook page the following day.  Any important information will be included.  So please, if you ever miss, take a second to read through the info posted.  This will help us all stay on the same page.

 Status during the meeting:          Fundraising $11,157                        Teams 22

 *We discussed our goals for the 2017 season.  Below is what was decided:

                                                Teams: 27

                                                Survivors: 125

                                                Participants: 250

                                                Sponsorship: $30,00

                                                Total Net: $125,000!!!!!

 To reach these goals, we need 5 more teams...so reach out and encourage anyone you know to form a team or bring back an old one. We really think that with active 27 teams, the other   numbers will easily fall into place.  

 *We discussed the GENERAL outline for the Relay schedule.  It will be as follows:

                                            	Saturday, June 3

                                                12:00-12:30p      Opening Ceremonies and Opening Lap

                                                5:00-6:00p           Survivors Dinner

                                                6:00-6:30p           Survivor Ceremonies and Survivor's Lap

                                                9:00-9:30p           Luminaria Ceremony and lap
 				

 Sunday, June 4

                                                8:00-11:00a         Pancake Breakfast

                                                8:30-9:30a           5k Race

                                                11:00-11:30p      Raffle Drawings

                                                11:30-12:00p      Closing Ceremonies and Final Lap

 
*We discussed the Kick-off party for this year.  We decided we LOVED Roseville's format of doing a party at Macomb Mall.  We will be forming a small committee to organize that party.  More information on that will follow as soon as some dates and information is confirmed.  

 *Jack Erdman discussed his vision on how he wants to increase sponsorship and recognize our current sponsors more.  If anyone has sponsors that you need help securing, please reach out to him.  He's here to help and is very motivated.  His email address is jackerdman@aol.com     

 *We will get down to business during the next meeting on January 9th, but in the meantime, if you held a position last year FOR ANY OF OUR RELAYS and you would like to be involved in that same position, please contact me (Mindi Priskey) to let me know.  My email address is mindipriskey@yahoo.com

 *Lastly, if you ever have a fundraiser flyer that you want posted on the Facebook page, those can be emailed to Katie Campbell.  Her email address is katie.m.campbell522@gmail.com


